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Elsen, Nikki

From: Dunnum, Scott
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 2:03 PM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: RE: CSM - Skemp Rd Town of Shelby - REMINDER

Nikki, 
 
The Engineering Department approves the Paul Kunert CSM. 
 
Scott 
 

From: Elsen, Nikki  
Sent: Sunday, January 10, 2021 8:42 AM 
To: Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: FW: CSM - Skemp Rd Town of Shelby - REMINDER 
 
Scott, I haven’t heard from you on this one.  It goes to Council this week. 
Thanks. 
 
Nikki 
 

From: Elsen, Nikki  
Sent: Tuesday, December 1, 2020 6:21 PM 
To: Burns, Pat <Burnsp@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David 
<Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>; Dunnum, Scott <Dunnums@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: CSM - Skemp Rd Town of Shelby 
 
Attached is a CSM filed with the City for property on Skemp Road in the Town of Shelby.  This CSM is located in 
extraterritorial jurisdiction and will be going to Council in the January cycle.   
Please respond with your approval.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC 
Deputy City Clerk 
City of La Crosse (Population 52,197) 
400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse WI 54601 
608-789-7555 phone 
www.cityoflacrosse.org 
 

 
 
Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:  
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In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic 
communication. 
 


